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Dr. Zenia G. Mostoles, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division Office of Bulacan

Attention: SGOD - Youth F-nrmation Unit
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Greetings!

-
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We at Pinas Forward wish to extend our sincere gratitude to your school/organization for
holding Pinas Forward activities. Through these activities, we raised awareness on how the
youth can become leaders, and proponents of Digital Bayanihan,

In this time of crisis, a lot of our youth are engaged with online activities and agendas. In
order to bring out their creativity and make their digital engagements worthwhile, Pinas
Forward would like to invite the Supreme Student Government (S5G) Officers to participate
in the General Assembly of Student leaders for PF Bulacan Chapter election and to gather

data for membership, The date will be on February 27, 2021 at 9:00 AM - 10:0 0 AM and

we could accommodate until 500 participants in the platform being used.

In lieu, since that we have an existing partnership with DepEd Bulacan, we would like to
assure you that a Memorandum of Agreement is not needed with this activity requested.

If you have any concerns, please have your representative contact me personally at +63 917
625 1699 or Jeff Segumalian at +63 917 716 4622. Pinas Forward believes the challenging
task of natibn-building shall be accomplished when our youth commits to include the nation
in their dreams. With your partnership, we hepe that our youth leaders shall become the
trailblazers of a generation that can truly propel Pinas Forward.

Sincerely,
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June Joson
Grounds Operations Head



